



Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board

February 7, 2018

Sent Via Electronic Mail Only

Diane Gabriel

<u>DGabriel@montsan.org</u>

Montecito Sanitary District
1042 Monte Cristo Lane
Santa Barbara, CA 93108

Dear Ms. Gabriel:

ADMINISTRATIVE EXTENSION OF NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT NO. CA0047899, ORDER NO. R3-2012-0016, MONTECITO SANITARY DISTRICT WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY, WDID# 3 420107001

The Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board (Water Board) received your Report of Waste Discharge (application) and deemed your application to be complete on June 9, 2017. Pursuant to Title 40 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part 122.6(d), this letter notifies you that the Water Board hereby administratively extends the expiration date of Order No. R3-2012-0016 until the District's NPDES permit is reissued.

If you have questions, please contact <u>Peter v on Langen at (805) 549-3688</u> or <u>Peter.vonLangen@waterboards.ca.gov</u> or Sheila Soderberg at (805) 549-3592 or <u>Sheila.Soderberg@waterboards.ca.gov</u>.

Sincerely,

Sheila Soderberg Digitally signed by Sheila Soderberg Date: 2018.02.07 08:50:25 -08'00'

for John M. Robertson Executive Officer

CC:

Jim Monijo, Montecito Sanitary District, <u>JMontijo@montsan.org</u>
Jamie Marincola, US EPA Region IX, <u>Marincola.JamesPaul@epa.gov</u>
Heal the Ocean, <u>info@healtheocean.org</u>
Channelkeeper, <u>info@sbck.org</u>
Jeff Densmore, DDW, <u>Jeff.Densmore@waterboards.ca.gov</u>
Dan Connally, PG Environmental <u>Dan.Connally@pgenv.com</u>
Sheila Soderberg, Central Coast Water Board, <u>Sheila.Soderberg@waterboards.ca.gov</u>
Peter vonLangen, Central Coast Water Board, Peter.vonLangen@waterboards.ca.gov

Place ID CW-242188